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-Canadian 
University 

Employees 
2170 Western Parkway. U.B.C., Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 V6 

January 8, 1988 

Dear Member: 

. 224-2308 

The Executive is happy to advise you that the changes to the 
collective agreement were ratified at the membership meeting 
on December 4, 1987. 

We have been told that the agreement has been ratified by 
the University Board of Governors and approved by the "Peck 
Commission". 

You can expect to see an increase in your end of January pay 
cheques reflecting the retroactive pay ($SO/month) and the 
new wage schedule. 

Happy New Year to you all! 

Adrien Kiernan 
President 


